
Project Update: August 2017 

 

Activities regarding establishment platform of cooperation among public, private and 

civil sector towards ecotourism development in NP Djerdap area is in final phase. 

Project team had many direct contacts with local tourism operators in remote areas 

where ecotourism has great potentials (along or close to the hiking trails). In this 

interviews we discussed possible cooperation models among NP Djerdap and 

stakeholders. These interviews helped us to shape better the training needs for the 

stakeholders. 

 

Development of guidelines took more time than planned. Nevertheless, the final text 

was done in July 2017. It is planned to disseminate it during the training and through 

organisations such as Center for Sustainable Future Green Zone, Young Researchers 

of Serbia and NP Djerdap. 

 

Project team developed agenda and training material for the training. Training is 

scheduled for last week of August 2017, since in that time most of relevant 

stakeholders will be available to attend the training. 

 

 

 

 


